
From:
To: cityclerk
Cc: Mayor and Council
Subject: Millar Addition
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 10:20:11 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please include this correspondence in the agenda for the April 22 city council meeting.

I am a resident of Millar Addition writing to express my concerns about the encampment at
Moccasin Flats. The increased instances of smoke and fire, coupled with a rise in crime, have
created an atmosphere of fear in our community.

As a  I have personally experienced theft from my carport and daytime
trespassing in my fenced backyard. This along with finding footprints under my windows in the
morning have left me feeling particularly uneasy.

I respectfully request the council to:

Request police patrols at night to deter crime.
Implement strict fire safety measures within the encampment.
Lobby the appropriate agencies to provide support and services to those living in the
encampment to address the root causes of these issues.

Prompt attention to these matters is essential for the safety and peace of mind of all
residents. I also fear that if these matters are not addressed, the proposed housing will not be
successful.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cornelia Jonker
Resident of Millar Addition

*redacted

*redacted




